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From the Headteacher 

The end of the year is rapidly approaching- it is hard to believe that there are 
only 4 days of school left! 
  
There are a number of outstanding items that need your attention regarding 
Kites. 
Don't forget that the Kites Disco is next Wednesday after school. Please 
let the office know if your children will be attending. 
Also, if you would like your child to attend the Summer Kites Club, please 
contact the office as soon as possible to book a place, as you will not be able 
to turn up on the day owing to staffing ratios. If you do find yourself in a 
position where you need to use the Summer Kites Club please give Denise 24 
hours notice (her number is on the booking form). 
I realise that September feels like it is far away, please can you fill in and 
return your Kites forms for the Autumn term, as we need to arrange 
staffing and times for the club.  
And finally, there are a number of parents who have not paid their Kites 
fees. It is important that you arrange payment as soon as possible. If you 
find that you are struggling to pay the fees, then please contact the office 
and we can arrange a payment plan. Thank you.  
  
I look forward to seeing you all at the Leaver's Service at St Nicholas 
Church at 2pm on Thursday next week. 

Michelle Masters 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
July 

 
16th  PTA family Disco 

20th Kites’ Disco 
21st Leavers’ Service and 

Summer Celebration 
2pm 

 End of Term 3.05pm 

 
September 

5th School starts 
 8.50am 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week 
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